
We have a new Board and will be voting 
on Bylaws so that we can become officially 
recognized by the county! We’ll be talking 
about how often we want to meet and 
making a list of things that we want to 
accomplish for our neighborhood, and 
hope that you’ll join us!  

 

Check out our page on the county’s web site!
www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/maple-tree 

Email us at: neighborhood.mapletree@gmail.com 
 

Did you know? Neighborhood Associations are NOT an HOA! 

Residents form and run the county’s  neighborhood associations. 
Neighborhood associations DO NOT charge dues or fees. Volunteers 
regularly receive information from Clark County so their members 
can be better informed on issues such as road construction, annexa-
tion plans, new housing or business development, etc.   
Whether you own or rent your home, all are welcome! 

 
Neighborhood association newsletters are copied free of 
charge by the Clark County Neighborhood Outreach Office and 
Clark County’s Print Shop. The information and views ex-
pressed are solely those of the neighborhood association and 
not of Clark County Government . 
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Please join us for our  

Neighborhood Association meeting 

Saturday, July 9, 2022 
at 

Orchards Park, 9800 NE 54th St., Vancouver 
 from 10:30 p.m. –12:00 noon 

 

 

Outdoors and under cover, we hope to see you there! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Agenda for July meeting: 
Introductions 

Fire District 5 Update and Q&A 
Updates from last meeting 

Vote/Finalize Bylaws 
 

Discussion on meeting schedule and projects,  
let’s talk about what we can do working together! 

Maple Tree Neighborhood Association 
Vancouver, WA 

 

Welcome to Your Neighborhood Association! 
Meeting Saturday, July 9, 2022 
Orchards Park, 9800 NE 54th St., Vancouver  

http://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/maple-tree
mailto:neighborhood.mapletree@gmail.com

